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Statement on the Commission’s Approval of

Nasdaq’s Proposal for Disclosure about

Board Diversity and Proposal for Board

Recruiting Service

Aug. 6, 2021

Today, the Commission voted to approve Nasdaq’s proposed rule changes requiring issuers to disclose certain
information about the diversity of the company’s board and to offer certain companies access to a
complimentary board recruiting service.[1] These rules will allow investors to gain a better understanding of
Nasdaq-listed companies’ approach to board diversity, while ensuring that those companies have the flexibility
to make decisions that best serve their shareholders.

As the order discusses, the rules are consistent with the requirements of the Exchange Act. These rules reflect
calls from investors for greater transparency about the people who lead public companies, and a broad cross-
section of commenters supported the proposed board diversity disclosure rule. Investors are looking for
consistent and comparable data when making decisions about their investments. I believe that our markets
work best when investors have access to such information.

[1] See Securities Exchange Act Release No. 34-92590 (August 6, 2021) (order approving SR-NASDAQ-2020-
081 and SR-NASDAQ-2020-082).
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